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Irvine Attorney Discusses Recently Passed Paycheck Fairness
Act

News

3.28.19


In the Daily Journal article titled “Bill will cause deluge of equal pay class actions as it passes US

House, attorneys say,” Irvine Partner John K. Skousen discusses the Paycheck Fairness Act, a bill

passed on Mar. 27 that amends the Equal Pay Act and changes defenses for pay disparities from

“any factor other than sex” to “bona fide factors.” Attorneys say the changes would expand sex

discrimination class actions and company reporting requirements and would give victims stronger

tools to assert their rights. 

John indicates this change in the area of equal pay could be similar to the recent changes in wage

and hour law. He says, “Many employers are going to prefer to settle and survive.”  

To read the full article, visit the Daily Journal. (subscription required)

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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